
 
   
Address: 177-181 Rushey Green, Catford, SE6 4BD – Premises Licence Application Objection  
2ND OBJECTION – AMENDED ACCORDING TO LEWISHAM LICENSING DEPARTMENT GUIDELINES 

 

 
 Dear Sir/Madam,  
I would like to make a representation for the application for a premises licence at the 
aforementioned address.  
I am sure Lewisham Council are aware of the longstanding history of this premises.  
It has a longstanding history of nuisance, anti-social behaviour, violent crimes and noise-related 
nuisances.  
I am making this representation as it would be against my rights as a resident of Octavia House 
to have to suffer the re-opening of this premises. I live directly next to the premises and I am 
scared to leave my home when the premises is open. I cannot sleep at night when the premises 
is open. I was previously objecting on behalf of four residents of Octavia House and one resident 
who resides at close proximity to the premises on Rushey Green but have today been advised by 
the licensing department that I am unable to do so and would need the signatures of all 
objectors. As it is too close to the deadline to realistically achieve this, I have asked the other 
objectors to send in separate objections but again, it may be too late for my fellow objectors to 
send in their representations. I would like to advise that this feeling is very strong within the 
local residents.  
I would like to strongly object against the granting of this premises licence for the following 
reasons:  
PREVENTION OF PUBLIC NUISANCE  
PUBLIC SAFETY  
PREVENTION OF CRIME AND DISORDER  
I have spoken to many local residents about this application. The unanimous feeling amongst 
residents is that we feel much safer in our own homes and in the locality since the closure of 
this venue.  
It would be absurd to have a local “nightclub” open until 4am in the local area and ask that the 
licensing department and local council see sense and not permit such an application to be 
granted.  
Kind Regards 


